## ANNUAL TAXPAYER TRANSPARENCY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT REPORT

**REQUIRED BY ACA-86-2102** 

FEB 23 2021

LESLI PENNY

COUNTY & PROBATE COUNTY CLERK

## **BAY & ST. FRANCIS DRAINAGE DISTRICT #29**

At its annual meeting in January, 2021, John Sloan was re-elected Chairman and Charles Frierson, Secretary for the year.

During its fiscal year ending October 31, 2020, the District spent \$3,760 on ditch maintenance.

Fiscal year end bank balance was \$319,860, to be devoted to continuing the plan of improvement for the District's many miles of ditches.

Charles Frierson, Secretary

Prepared February 23, 2021.